

Autumn Term Newsletter

Our topic this half term is 'Outdoor and Adventurous'.

Where possible we will link the learning so it is more memorable and enjoyable for children.

English – Short stories based on Rudyard Kipling's Just So Stories, Poetry, Non-chronological Reports

Reading – Just So Stories, Poems Based on Nature

Maths – Place Value, addition, subtraction, multiplication, division, position and direction

Science – Animals including humans – Classifying living things

Art - Prints and fine detail sketching based on nature

Geography – Rivers

Computing – Programming in Hyperpad

PSHE – Being me in my world

RE – How does faith enable resilience?

French – Notre ecole (our school)

We also have a specialist coming into our school every Friday from Relax Kids Company to help children learn some Relaxing and Mindfulness Strategies

Welcome back!

We hope that you all settling back into the new normal.

Year 6 Team

Class 10 - Mrs Matthews/Mrs Binless, Mrs Rahat, Class 11 - Miss Akhtar, Mrs Stockton Class 12 - Miss Rahman, Mrs Khan, Mrs Akhtar Mrs Rashid - all 3 classes

Parent Meetings - We hope you will find all relevant information in this newsletter, on the school website or on twitter. if you would like to discuss anything please contact your child's teacher via Class Dojo and we will arrange a phone call appointment before half term.

PE KITS

Just a reminder that all children are expected to wear their full PE kit for PE lessons (white t-shirt, black shorts/leggings/tracksuit bottoms and black trainers/black pumps). Football kits and boots are not to be worn. Children can wear their kit to school on their P.E. days

Class 10- Thursday

Class II- Fridays



Homework

Children need to practise their spellings and times tables every day at home. They will have weekly spelling tests at school.

They need to read at home every day. Please ask questions to check that they have understood what they have read and remember to sign their planners.

Other homework may be set on Class Dojo.

Spelling Shed 41



THE TABLE POST TARY

It is very important that you sign up to Class Dojo if you haven't done so already. You have been sent a text/email invite.

You can see your child's class story and what feedback they receive. Class Dojo is particularly important for children who are self isolating, as they will be able to access the continuing curriculum via this platform.

Homework will be set on Class Dojo too as well as important information sent to parents.

Remember to check out our website and twitter

